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Since the IMCI guidelines were first introduced, new evidence has become available from research, including studies coordinated by the Department of Child and Adolescent
Health and Development (CAH/HQ), which has led to new IMCI recommendations. The updates concern the management of pneumonia, diarrhoeal diseases, malaria, ear

infections and helminthiasis, and infant feeding.
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